
I N V I T A T I O N

Dear riders, dear members of the equestrian federation,

We would like to invite you to the 1st year of the endurance race GRAND PRIX ORAVA 2023, which will be 

held on October 20–21, 2023, in the beautiful surroundings of the Oravský Háj Hotel and Garden Resort, 

www.oravskyhaj.sk.

We will be honoured to welcome you to this event, which will be held in the CEN 40, CEN 60, and 

CEN 80 categories. We look forward to your participation. If you have any questions, please email us 

at events@oravskyhaj.sk.

If you have any questions, please email us at events@oravskyhaj.sk

See you at Orava soon!

Sincerely

Ing. Jozef Jankulák
Honorary race director

1st September 2023
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